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CHAPTERMCXXIX.

A SUPPLEMENT TO THE ACT, ENTITLED “AN ACT FOR REGULATING,
PITCHING PAVING AND CLEANSING THE HIGHWAYS, STREETS,
LANES AND ALLEYS; AND FORREGULATING, MAKING AND AMEND-
ING THE WATERCOURSESAND COMMON SEWERS WITHIN THE IN-
HABITED AND SETTLED PARTS WITHIN THE CITY OF PHILADEL-
PHIA; FOR RAISING OF MONEY TO DEFRAY THE EXPENSES
THEREOFAND FOR OTHER PURPOSESTHEREIN MENTIONED.”l

(SectionI, P. L.) Whereasthe streetcommissionersfor the
time beinghaveby theirpetitionrepresentedto this housethat
thewagesof five shillingsper aayallowedthem by theafore-
saidactof generalassemblypassedtheeighteenthdayof Feb-
ruary one thousandseven hundred and sixty-nine is by no
meansadequateto their services;

Forremedywhereof:
[Section I.] Be it enacted,and it is herebyenactedby the

Representativesof theFreemenof theCommonwealthof Penn-
sylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet and by theauthorityof the
same,That from andafterthepassingof this act,thecommis-
sionersfor regulating,pitching,pavingandcleansingthehigh-
ways,streets,lanesandalleys,andfor regulating,makingand
amendingthe water coursesand common sewerswithin the
inhabitedand settledpartsof the city of Philadelphiafor the
servicesrequiredand enjoined themby the act to which this
act is a supplementshall bepaid by thetreasurerthe sumof
ten shillingseachfor every day’s attendanceon that particu-
lar service,which shall be to the commissionersfor thetime
being in lieu andsteadof thefive shillingsperday heretofore
allowedthemby thesaid~recitedactof generalassemblyin full
satisfactionfor all the attendanceand servicesrequired of
themby force andvirtue of thesaidactto which this act is a
supplementandno more.

PassedFebruary9, 1785. RecordedL. B. No. 2, p. 408, etc.

1PassedFebruary18, 1769,Chapter594.


